
 

 

May 20, 2021 

 

Dear West Grey Council, 

I am writing to you today to request assistance with purchasing a flagpole and a West Grey Flag, to fly at 

the Saugeen Municipal Airport. Currently the airport does not show representation from our supporters, 

Municipality of Brockton, Town of Hanover and the Municipality of West Grey and I feel that it is 

important to show our guests and neighbors, from near and far, our union and strength as a supportive 

community, for our local airport. 

Currently the airport flies the Canadian Flag at the terminal building and stands approximately 20 feet 

high. Due to ground space availability at the terminal building, we are proposing to fly the three town 

flags at the main entryway into the airport, near the airport road sign, located at the intersection of 

Airport Road and Saugeen Airport Road. The thought is to enhance the appearance with landscaping 

alongside the three flag poles. 

We have reached out to a Canadian company for the flag poles, but we would also be willing to work 

with your provider as well. Ideally, we would like all three flag poles to be of the same height, colour and 

brand, to keep the look in unisons. We would place the Brockton Flag in the middle, with The Town of 

Hanover Flag on one side and the Municipality of West Grey Flag on the other side. We would be willing 

to work with you regarding protocols or Bylaws you have in place for your flag, and we look forward to 

your response with this joint venture! 

We are requesting funds in the amount of $1000.00. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

We look forward to your response. 

Regards, 

 

Filomena McDonald 
Airport Manager 

519-364-3220  

34 Saugeen Airport Road, RR#1 Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0 

Facebook   http://saugeenmunicipalairport.com 
http://brockton.ca   http://hanover.ca  http://westgrey.com 

https://www.facebook.com/SaugeenMunicipalAirport
http://saugeenmunicipalairport.com/
http://brockton.ca/
http://hanover.ca/
http://westgrey.com/

